
March 6, 2019 

The Bremer County Board of Supervisors met in session on Wednesday, March 6, 2019 in the 

Courthouse, Waverly, Iowa, at 9:00 a.m.  Neil, Kammeyer and Hildebrandt present.  Finance 

Director, Kassandra Johansen, also present. Unless otherwise noted, all actions were approved 

unanimously. 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Neil, Hildebrandt moved/ Kammeyer second to 

approve the agenda.    

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. No action taken on payroll changes. 

 

Board met with Speer Financial, Inc. public finance consultants, Maggie Burger, Sr. Vice 

President and John Murphy, for a discussion on the status of Wartburg Dorm Urban Renewal, 

municipal bonds reporting and disclosure changes and the county’s local option sales and 

services tax. 

 

Kammeyer moved/Neil second to adjourn at 10:31 a.m. 

 

The above and foregoing is a true and correct copy of the minutes and proceedings of a regular 

session of the March 6, 2019 meeting of the Bremer County Board of Supervisors.  

 

 

_____________________________                   Attest: _________________________________ 

Tim Neil, Chairman                                                         Jennifer Bremer, Clerk, Auditor designee  

 

 

 


